
Delgado Community College is a member of the Louisiana Community and Technical College System. Delgado Community College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religious or political affiliation, gender identity, sexual orientation, citizenship, age, disability, marital 
or veteran’s status, pregnancy, childbirth and related medical conditions, and the sickle cell trait in the admission, participation, or employment in the programs and activities of this College. Title IX Coordinator can be reached at 615 City Park Ave., O’Keefe Administration Bldg., New Orleans, La. 70119, (504) 
762-3004 and 504/ADA Coordinator can be reached at 615 City Park Ave., Bldg. 2, Room 102, New Orleans, La. 70119, (504) 671-5161.

We’re Back!
With COVID-19 infections decreasing and vaccination rates increasing, 
the State of Louisiana and City of New Orleans have removed 
restrictions, acknowledging that fully vaccinated individuals are no 
longer required to wear masks or socially distance as affirmed by CDC 
guidance. Nonetheless, the College will continue to require a mask and 
social distancing for all those entering the campus.

Delgado Community College’s focus has always been for the College 
to adapt as needed to safeguard the health of our students, faculty, 
and staff, while ensuring operational continuity for our programs and 
services. Delgado is now ready to resume pre-COVID-19, in-person work 
schedules for all employees.

We all have a responsibility to keep ourselves and others safe. While on campus, all students, employees, and 
visitors should do the following:

•	Continue to wear a mask.
•	Continue to use the Delgado Pre-Screening app or handy QR Codes daily to gain clearance before 

arriving at your workplace on campus.
•	Continue to maintain a 3-foot social distance from others at all times.
•	Allow only two individuals in the elevator and restrooms at a time.
•	Report directly to your work location and limit movement to other locations for work activities.
•	As a courtesy, do not enter a co-worker’s workspace without permission.
•	Allow virtual options for all meeting participants.
•	Practice good hygiene, including covering your mouth when coughing or sneezing, using hand 

sanitizer stations when entering common areas, and washing your hands multiple times a day.
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SUMMER SESSION 2021
On Monday, June 21, 2021, employees will return 
to campus and cease all remote work schedules. 
Faculty working during the Summer Session and 
all staff are expected to follow the in-person hours 
of 7:30 a.m. - 6 p.m., Monday - Thursday through 
July 29, 2021. Any deviation from the summer 
work schedule must be pre-arranged with your 
supervisor and documented in writing within your 
department in the event of an audit. 

FALL SEMESTER 2021
The College will resume the regular in-person 
Monday through Friday schedule of 8 a.m. - 4:30 
p.m. on Monday, August 2, 2021.  

Faculty members with 9-month appointments 
should plan to return to their in-person work 
schedules on Monday, August 9, 2021.

We will maintain the same level of cleaning and disinfecting protocols to ensure the safety of our students, 
employees, and visitors. Based on current federal, state, and local guidance, temperature checks for visitors 
will be discontinued.


